

Plymouth 36th Avenue Rehabilitation Project

The City of Plymouth plans to make improvements to 36th Ave from Zachary Ln to Hwy 169, with construction planned for 2025. In the coming weeks, surveyors and project team members will be in the area collecting information. During this process, 36th Ave will remain open to traffic, however, occasional lane closures may occur.

During the next two years, the city will prepare plans for and collect feedback on the proposed improvements. The first public meeting is planned for fall 2023.

Project Area







Questions and comments may be directed to one of the individuals

below. For information and to sign-up for project email updates, scan the QR code or visit the project web page:



plymouthmn.gov/36thavenue

Project Contacts

Mike Waltman | Project Manager mikewa@bolton-menk.com 612-221-6946

Chris LaBounty, P.E. | Deputy Public Works Director/City Engineer clabounty@plymouthmn.gov